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The Knights of Columbus at St Rose of Lima Catholic Church 
hold their regular meeƟngs on the 2nd Thursday of each 
month in the St Rose classrooms.  They start at 7 PM and are 
usually over at 8 PM. To aƩend, a membership card is required 
as the meeƟngs are closed to those who have not aƩended a 
1st degree to learn about the Knights of Columbus. � Upcom-
ing events scheduled are on the Knights’ website:  
vianneyknights.org  
Membership: John Murphy: 852.3721 john@kolesartax.com 

Monthly Food Drive for St. Rose,  
St. Vincents and St. Francis Food Pan-
tries 
Bring your non-perishable food items the 
first Sunday of each month to help 
stock the food pantries in the area includ-

ing our own St. Rose Emergency Food pantry. 
Be sure to check expiration dates on food packages be-
fore donating them.  
Please place your donations in the church vestibule   
before Mass—and thank you for your stewardship of 
the needy in our community! 

  Make a joyful noise unto the  
  Lord!  Come and join our choir  
  Family.  PracƟce on Thursday 
  6-7PM and one hour before 
  Sunday 8:30 AM Mass.  We  

  Need Your Voice!  All are  
  welcome 

Women of Saint Rose 
Meeting: 
3rd Monday of the Month in Camella Hall 
6PM September through June 
Our January 21st speaker will be Nancy Breen-
McCraley from Catholic Radio 
Refreshments: 
Bring a refreshment to share (optional). 
Goals: 

Engage more women of the parish to attend 
meetings and be more active in WSR. 

Diversify and expand our community outreach. 
Balance the social, spiritual and service aspects 

of WSR 
Wsr.renowsr.com 

Walk for Life, 26 January, 2019 
  The Walk for Life in San Francisco 
will be on Saturday, January 26th, 
2019.  John DeBord will be the bus 
captain and is responsible for the 
bus and is the point of contact for 

Saint Rose.  He can be reached at 775-813-6842.  Tickets are 
$45 per person which also includes a T-shirt, water, breakfast 
muffins going over, and light sandwiches coming back.  De-
parture Ɵme from St. Rose parking lot is 6:30 AM sharp. On 
January 26th and will return the same day.  John will be avail-
able for sign– ups aŌer all masses beginning December 1.  The 
last weekend to purchase Ɵckets  is Jan. 19/20 or unƟl the bus 
fills.  If you must cancel aŌer paying for your registraƟon you 
money will be donated to the future Knights of Columbus Pro 
Life AcƟviƟes.  If the Bus is cancelled because of weather , all 
money will be refunded.  Please bring appropriate rain/
weather/gear necessary items i.e sunscreen/water and a 
small day pack for any possible weather scenario.  It is imper-
aƟve that you bring a cell phone with a working number for 
any problems/emergency issues that we may arise.  There will 
be liability release forms for people to fill out at sign up!! 
Vivat Jesus!!!!! 
John E. DeBord 
District Deputy 
Knights of Columbus 


